
From: Scott Johnson
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh
Subject: WVUA-CD Pending Silent STA request --- file number 0000067646
Date: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 12:20:19 PM

Hossein—
 
This email concerns a request for a silent STA pending repairs for WVUA-CD, Tuscaloosa, AL, fac id
70429.
The application was filed February 1, 2019, file number 0000067646.
The licensee is The Board of Trustees of the University of Alabama.
 
The University notified me that a tower crew confirmed that a lightning strike damaged the antenna
and transmission line and both have to be replaced.  Accordingly, it is going to take some time to
accomplish the repairs.  The University has to obtain bids for the purchase and then obtain and
install the antenna and transmission line.
 
I can formally amend the STA request to include the above if you desire, but as stated in the filing,
lightning was believed to be the cause.
 
Call my mobile phone—202-256-5941—if you desire to discuss. 
 
Best Regards Scott
 

M. Scott Johnson |Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, PLC
1300 N. 17th Street, Suite 1100 | Arlington, VA 22209
Tel: 703.812.0474 | Fax: 703.812.0486 | Mobile: 202.256.5941 
* sjohnson@fhhlaw.com |www.FHHLAW.com | www.commlawblog.com
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